
EXTENDED RETURN DATE 
“TASTE TESTING QUESTIONNAIRE” 

REMINDER 
 
All parents should have received a letter and questionnaire in regards to “Tastetesting.org.” a Fundraising Initiative for the 
P&F.   PLEASE REMEMBER: 
 
Option 1:  Complete the questionnaire, if you think it is not suited to you but know someone who might be interested in the 
testing give it to them or ask for another copy.  Friends, family, anyone can complete a questionnaire and be registered as 
part of our organisation.  Once completed return to the Administration Office in an envelope ATT: Justine McAlpine P&F.  
 
Or Option 2: Complete the questionnaire on line at:   
www.tastetesting.org/join and enter our Group Code: TTA0150  
 
Again, if you are not interested in the taste testing but know some one who might be, pass this information onto 
friends, family anyone, they can complete the questionnaire on line and quote our Group Code: TTA0150.  The more 
people we get to complete the questionnaires the more money may be raised for the school, if a project is suitable to 
our group.   
 
ALL MEMBERS COMPLETING THE ONLINE FORM WILL HAVE A CHANCE TO WIN $200 INSTANTLY!! 

Please take 5 minutes to complete and return by 21st September, 2007 
 

Any question please do not hesitate to contact Justine McAlpine on 0414-323284 or Email: jmcalpine@threethrees.com.au

 
TO EVERYONE THAT HAS COMPLETED THE 
QUESTIONNAIRE. 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tastetesting.org/join
mailto:jmcalpine@threethrees.com.au

